NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the adoption of the Budget for the South
Davis Sewer District for the year 2025 will be held in the office of the District at 1800 West
1200 North, West Bountiful, Utah, on Thursday, 5 December 2024, at 6:00 p.m.

Anyone interested may inspect the Tentative Budget during regular business hours of
Mon-Fri 8:00 am to 4:30 pm at the District's Office and/or appear and be heard at the
meeting.

Interested persons and the public may participate in the public hearing electronically via
ZOOM. Please contact the District at 801.295.3469 during normal business hours for
instructions on how to connect to the meeting.

This Notice is given pursuant to Section 17, Utah Code Annotated 1953, as amended.
SOUTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT

Mark R. Katter
Clerk



